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July 11, 2019  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2018-0143 – Niagara-on-the-Lake (NOTL)  
Motion to Review and Vary Decision EB-2018-0056 
Submission of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
Please find attached the submissions of VECC in the above-noted proceeding. We have also directed a 
copy of the same to the Applicant.    
 
Yours truly, 
 
John Lawford 
 
Counsel for VECC 
 
Mr. Jeff Klassen, Vice President, Finance NOTL 
jklassen@notlhydro.com 
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